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Procurement Hub – Ottawa Office, 
Station 9W085, 9th Floor, 
200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E6       Monday March 12, 2018 
 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 5 

 
 
Subject:  ITT Invitation to Tender No. FP802-170324 
 
Title: Ladder and Platform Refurbishment - Straight of Canso Range Towers 
 
Location:  Mulgrave and Port Malcolm, Nova Scotia  
 
Closing Date: Thursday, March 15, 2018 @ 2:00 PM (EDT) 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
Further to the above-mentioned Invitation to Tender, this Addendum no.5 is to advise potential bidders of 
the following changes and/ or Questions & Answers from Bidders to this tender call to date: 
 

 
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

 
 

1. Question from Bidder: 
It can be seen that once the ladder is removed, there will be a gap in the guardrail. In addition 
the railing seems attached to the scale that is removed. Should we consider replacing the two 
iron-angles used as guardrails (barriers)?  

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

FP802-170324 
 

Page 2 of 2 
 

 
DFO Answer 01: 
Yes, please remove the two short guardrail angles with the ladder, and replace with full length 
angles. Please use the same size and material guardrail as removed.      
 

 
 
 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
 
 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Lynda Coulombe 
Procurement and Contracting Consultant 
Materiel and Procurement Services 
Financial and Materiel Management Operations 
200 Kent Street, 9th Floor, 9E255 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0E6 
Tel: (613) 327-9911  
E-mail: Lynda.Coulombe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

mailto:Lynda.Coulombe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca

